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God is full of Grace! 
Monthly Feature: Travels and Ordination 

hank you so much for your prayers over 

the last three months! 

Looking Back: 

In July, we flew to Nebraska for a Johnson 

family 4th of July reunion. It was such a 

blessing to fellowship with them all. We flew 

back to Ohio for Rebecca’s 20 week anatomy 

scan for baby Johnson and rejoiced to find out 

that we are having a first born son! We have 

been affectionately calling him Nosnhoj 

(Johnson backwards) while he is in the womb. 

We attended ABWE’s Essential Missions 

Components training for the week of July 

15th. It was a full and thoroughly enjoyable 

time of learning and fellowship. We finished out our July 

travels in Oshkosh, 

WI, attending EAA 

AirVenture as 

ABWE Aviation 

representatives.  

August provided a 

nice change of pace 

from our busy July. 

We settled into new 

routines since 

Andrew finished working at MMS. We focused primarily 

on support raising goals. We have been talking to a couple 

who is interested in serving in Ghana with us. Please pray 

for us and them as we pursue this possibility further! 

September has found us on the road again. We traveled to 

the Hutchinson, KS area to raise 

support and visit Rebecca’s family. 

Praise the Lord with us as we 

visited 4 churches and several 

families in the 10 day window we 

had. 

On September 22, Andrew preached 

at our home sending church, Calvary 

Baptist Church of Hot Springs, SD. 

What a joy to reconnect with this 

body! Our Ohio friends, the Ellis 

family, traveled out to South Dakota for the first time to 

attend Andrew’s ordination ceremony. We enjoyed 

showing them around the beautiful black hills! 

We celebrated Rebecca’s birthday on 

September 28th and participated in Calvary’s 

special ordination service the following day. 

Please pray for Andrew, Matthew, and 

Isaac as we each continue to pursue after 

the ministry of the Word of God. We have 

been so overwhelmingly blessed by this local 

body and the impact they have had in raising 

up godly men for the work of the ministry. 

Praise the Lord for His faithfulness and 

grace in the ministry of His Word and His 

people!  

Looking Ahead: 

We plan to arrive back in Ohio close to October 11th. Our 

Ohio home church is planning a baby shower for us on 

October 13th! For those of you who have asked about our 

baby registry, we are registered with Amazon. Search baby 

registries for “Andrew Johnson” or “Rebecca Johnson” and 

pick the one located in Coshocton, OH. Our son is due on 

November 28th, Thanksgiving day. 

Please pray for mama and baby!  

We celebrate two years married on 

October 26th. Praise the Lord with 

us for His faithfulness in our lives.  

We are still raising support to return 

to the mission field. Please pray that 

the Lord provides $1,600 of 

regular monthly support. We are 

praying for this amount to be 

committed before the year ends. 

Please consider supporting us financially as you read 

this! Thank you for your prayers and support.
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